
March 7, 2021 – Kindergarten Packets 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Parents, it’s not too early to register your kindergarten students for the 21/22 
school year.  By doing so now, we can better plan for staffing and class 
balancing.  You can download a registration packet from our website or pick up 
a packet at any of our elementary schools.    Visit our website for more 
information. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


